
   

  
  

Alexander Bastrykin offers condolences to families of Emergency
Ministry Mi-8 helicopter crew killed in crash and Moscow firemen
killed in fire

 

  

I am offering my deepest condolences to the families, friends and colleagues of the Emergency
Ministry Mil Mi-8 helicopter and Moscow firefighters. We are grieving together with you!

Officers of the Emergency Ministry and the Investigative Committee have worked together many
times, shoulder to shoulder under most extreme conditions. We highly appreciate the courage and
professionalism of our fellow workers who did their duty till the end. They sacrificed the most
precious thing they had, their lives. Young, capable and promising they will remain a model of
honest and dedicated service to their Motherland and its people.

Blessed memory of them will always rest in our hearts.

 

Chairman of the RF Investigative Committee

General of Justice of the Russian federation

A.I. Bastrykin
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